
Senior Citizens of the Commodore 
Perry School District are invited to 
enjoy an afternoon of celebration, 
music, and refreshments provided by 
the students of the Commodore Perry 
Elementary and High Schools on 
Tuesday, December 20th from 
1:00 – 2:30 PM in the Elementary 
Multipurpose Room.  Parking is 
available on the side and front of the 
elementary school with special escort 
service provided for our senior guests 
upon request.   Please RSVP by calling 
the Superintendent’s office by 
December 16th at 724-253-3255.   

 


